
Vote on the 2012 State Convention Budget and Registration Fees 

March 19, 2012 

 

Eleven eligible Board members  checked into the Voting Booth and one eligible member  voted 

by e-mail, for a total of twelve of  fifteen Board members who voted. 

There was one abstention, but the remaining eleven unanimously approved the budget and fee 

structure for the April 28, 2012 NMSPS State Convention.  

Therefore, the budget and fee structure has been approved by the Board.  

 Regards, 

Sylvia Ramos Cruz 

Secretary 

 


